
Batley Food Bank Needs Our Help 
Every year you are very kind to all the staff at Mill Lane and we receive lots of 

lovely cards and gifts at Christmas.  

We really appreciate these gifts and know it gives your children pleasure to 

give them. 

BUT … we have heard that Batley Food Bank is desperate for donations as 

their shelves are empty. 

Instead of spending your money on us PLEASE would you send into school any 

tinned or dried food/toiletries/toilet rolls /washing up liquid/cash so we can 

donate it to people who really need it. 

We will be collecting between now and Monday 16th December. 

Thank you  


